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NOT FOR DISTRIBUTION TO U.S. NEWSWIRE SERVICES OR FOR RELEASE, PUBLICATION, 

DISTRIBUTION OR DISSEMINATION DIRECTLY OR INDIRECTLY, IN WHOLE OR IN PART, IN OR 
INTO THE UNITED STATES 

HARRYS ANNOUNCES APPOINTMENT OF MICHAEL STRINGILE AS AN 
OFFICER AND STOCK OPTION GRANT 

Vancouver, British Columbia, June 11, 2024 – Harrys Manufacturing Inc. (CSE: HARY) (the 
“Company”, “Harrys”, “we” or “our” or “us”), a national cigarette company in Canada, is very pleased 
to announce the appointment of Michael Stringile as the new Vice President of Manufacturing and 
Regulatory Affairs of the Company. 

Mr. Stringile is a dynamic and visionary executive with over 20 years of transformative leadership in 
business development, sales management, and operations across a variety of industries including energy, 
pharmaceuticals, technology, and cannabis. Renowned for driving strategic growth, pioneering innovative 
market strategies, and leading complex operations with a sharp focus on sustainability and efficiency, Mr. 
Stringile excels in cultivating stakeholder relationships, leading high-performance teams, and consistently 
delivering results that exceed financial and operational goals. His profound industry knowledge and 
strategic thinking position him as a trailblazer committed to the growth and success of businesses. 

The Company further announces it has granted an aggregate of 4,000,000 stock options (the “Options”) to 
certain consultants, directors and officers  of the Company to purchase 4,000,000 common shares (the 
“Shares”) in the capital of the Company pursuant to the Company’s share option plan. The Options, which 
vest immediately, are exercisable at an exercise price of $0.05 per Share for a period of five (5) years from 
the date of grant. 

About Harrys: 

Harrys provides value to its shareholders by meeting the preferences of adult tobacco consumers who seek 
a high-quality Canadian product at an affordable price. With over 40 years of industry experience, Harrys’ 
management team collaborates with distribution and retail partners who prioritize their customers’ needs. 

ON BEHALF OF THE BOARD 

Nick Brusatore 
CEO 

For further information, please contact:  

Corporate Communications  
Telephone: 604-565-5100 
Email: IR@HarrysMFG.com 
www.harrysmfg.com 

Information in this news release concerning the Company’s products is intended for the exclusive use 
of market investors and is not in any way intended to promote tobacco products to consumers, which is 
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prohibited by Canadian law.  

Neither the Canadian Securities Exchange nor its regulation services provider accepts responsibility for 
the adequacy or accuracy of this news release.  

The securities of the Company referred to in this news release have not been and will not be registered 
under the United States Securities Act of 1933, as amended (the “U.S. Securities Act”), or any state 
securities laws. Accordingly, the securities of the Company may not be offered or sold within the United 
States unless registered under the U.S. Securities Act and applicable state securities laws or pursuant to 
an exemption from the registration requirements of the U.S. Securities Act and applicable state securities 
laws. This news release does not constitute an offer to sell or a solicitation of any offer to buy any securities 
of the Company in any jurisdiction in which such offer, solicitation or sale would be unlawful. 


